
[image: image1.png]L3
e

shBnrdersHitduroPiub

D s
ELI




NEWSLETTER – NOVEMBER 2008

Greetings

We hope that you have had some enjoyable riding, in what has been quite a year.  We didn’t manage to achieve all our plans this year, but we hope you will stay with us as we endeavour to carry out our plans for the forthcoming year.

The committee has been joined recently by Paul Carlyle who has been guiding us through the procedures needed to change the legal status of the club.  Your other committee members are Colin Hume, Stuart Livingston, Tracy Thomson, Jim and Rosie Patrick.  

Inter-club Competition – Lumsden 12th October
The team consisted of : Murray Thomson & David Vass (poached from Grampian)… Experts

                                      Andrew McConnell & John Henderson ……………………... Over 40

                                      Duncan McCormick & Tim Sleigh ………………………….. Clubman

                                      James Watson & Stuart Walker ……………………………… Sportsman

For a little club like us, 3rd place was a pretty good result – well done guys – and thanks to all for taking part, was really chuffed that everyone seemed only to happy to be a part of it when asked.

Ltd Status
The paperwork has been completed and will be forwarded to companies house very soon.  All the committee members are named as Directors of the company.

Training Day at Hell’s Hole

Sounds like its going to be great fun!!!  The entry forms will contain a section where, those wishing to attend can state what they would like to learn about, but more about that nearer the time – (March ’09).

SBEC members will get a reduction of £5 on the cost of the day.

Officials Wanted
Would anyone be interested in being certified?  All the committee members are getting re-certified in the various official posts early in the new year.  If anyone is interested or if you would like to find out more, please get in touch.  Your help would be most welcome.   

CA Required

We are looking for a fully qualified CA to audit the club accounts.  Once we have turned “Ltd” this will happen yearly.  The pay’s non existent, but thanks would be plentiful, plus we could perhaps offer a bottle of his/hers favourite tipple around the festive season.  Please don’t be shy, do get in touch.

Club Logo

We are presently re-designing our logo, the one on your membership card, to bring it up to date. 

Club Clothing

We are going to look into having reasonably priced printed t-shirts/polo shirts/hoodies with the club logo on them.  Would you be interested? Or Not? Please let us know.

And last but not least, we wish you all

Merry Christmas and a “Guid New Year”
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